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July 16, 2020 
 

-VIA ELECTRONIC FILING- 
 
Adam Teitzman 
Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
 

RE:  Docket No. 20200170-EI: Petition for approval of optional electric vehicle public 
charging pilot tariffs, by Florida Power & Light Company. 

 
Dear Mr. Teitzman: 
 
 On June 19, 2020, Florida Power & Light Company (“FPL”) filed a Petition for approval of 
Approval of Optional Electric Vehicle Public Charging Pilot Tariffs in the above referenced docket.  On 
June 26, 2020, pursuant to a request from Commission Staff, FPL provided a limited waiver of the sixty-
day file and suspend deadline set forth in Section 366.06(3), Fla. Stat., so that the Commission consider 
FPL’s Petition and the proposed tariff sheets no later than at its September 1, 2020 agenda conference.   
 
 Pursuant to a further request from Commission Staff, FPL hereby provides a limited waiver of the 
sixty-day file and suspend deadline set forth in Section 366.06(3), Fla. Stat., so that the Commission may 
consider FPL’s Petition and the proposed tariff sheets no later than at its October 6, 2020 agenda conference. 
 

If there are any questions regarding this filing, please contact me at (561) 304-5662. 
 

 Sincerely, 
 
       /s/ William P. Cox 
       William P. Cox 
       Fla. Bar No. 0093531 
 
cc:  Shaw Stiller, Senior Attorney 




